
Happy Epiphany! 
Welcome back! We have successfully made it to the halfway 

point of the school year. The students have come so far, but we still have 
farther to go. In History we will be continuing learning about Medieval 
Europe and begin moving into the Renaissance. As we do so, we will 
continue to learn about the kings and queens of England. The students 
have enjoyed learning the stories about each monarch and seeing 
character patterns as we travel down the tree.

In writing we are moving from learning about Fables to a more 
broad examination of Narratives. There are many different methods to 
tell many different kinds of stories, and we will be examining and trying 
out hand at several of these methods.

I’m sure this next semester will be a lot of fun! Please ask your 
students about what they are learning. Retelling something they have 
learned leads to mastery of it.

Report Cards 

All of the students have done a 
lot of great work this past 
semester. Report cards will be 
sent home this Friday, January 
14 in order for you to see how 
they have done over the past 
five months! 

Read-a-thon 

Read-a-thon logs will be due 
this Friday, January 14. Please 
make sure that you have 
logged and signed off on your 
student’s reading log and that 
the logs are sent in that 
morning. 

Silver Chair 

In Literature class we are 
beginning The Silver Chair by 
C.S. Lewis. Through the story 
we will be furthering our 
understanding of imagery and 
seeing the message of the 
gospel through stories. We will 
also learn how our actions can 
effect those around us, how to 
take responsibility for our 
actions, and what grace and 
forgiveness look like.
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